



ANGLICAN CONSULTATIVE COUNCIL

SECRETARY GENERAL: Bishop John Howe

32 ECCLESTON STREET LONDON SW1W 9PY

TELEPHONE - 01-730 5271/2 CABLES: COMPASROSE LONDON SWI

24th August, 1976

The Reverend Christopher Hill, Counsellors on Foreign Relations, Palace Court, 222 Lambeth Road, London, SEI 7LB

My dear Christopher,

Ordination of Women to the Priesthood

Many thanks for your letter of the 11th August and the draft of your intended reply from the Archbishop of Canterbury to Mgr. Moeller. I am fully in agreement with this and that there should be emphasis on the point made by the Archbishop in his February letter.

Thank you too for the copy (Misc 53) of the report of what the Archbishop said on this subject to General Synod. I am very glad to have a record of all this and certainly some of the information recorded there, including a letter which I think refers to me had not reached here!

With all best wishes,

Yours ever,

John .

JH/DH